
 

 

 

Hedrick Elementary School  

Wednesday, October 17, 2018 

Students, parents, and teachers, please join us at 7:15 a.m. at La Brucherie and 

Orange Ave. (Debbie Pittman Parking lot) in El Centro.  The walk towards the 

school will start at 7:25 a.m.  
 

Don’t forget to wear your walking shoes! 
 

Students that participate in the walk will have an opportunity to win a bike!  
 
 

To learn more about this event, contact Mr. Olivas at (760) 352-4750 or folivas@ecesd.org 
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